
Please register if you plan to attend the program. 
Contact: Charlott Hoffmann Jensen, Kulturkurser.dk charlott@hum.ku.dk   

 
 

 
  

STUDIES IN INDIA AT INSTITUTE OF CROSS-CULTURAL AND 

REGIONAL STUDIES 

28. September 2007 10-15 

Snorresgade 17-19, 2300 Kbh. S, room U3 
 
The Ambassador of India and the Indian Embassy in Denmark have donated a 

generous gift of books to the library at the Asian Department, Institute of Cross-

Cultural and Regional Studies. 

To celebrate the donation the Institute and Kulturkurser.dk have arranged the 

following program: 
 

10.00 – 10.15 Welcome and Introduction 

  Marie Roesgaard, vice-director of Institute of Cross-Cultural and Regional 

Studies 

10.15 – 10.30 Indology at the University of Copenhagen 

 Kenneth Zysk, Associate Professor at Institute of Cross-Cultural and Regional 

Studies 

10.30 – 10.45 Kulturkurser.dk – a new initiative at ToRS 

 Charlott Hoffmann Jensen, Course administrator, Kulturkurser.dk 

10.45 – 11.10 University of Copenhagen and the Danish Nationalmuseums 

Tranquebar project 

 Esther Fihl, head of Department of Comparative Cultural Studies 

11.10 – 11.30 Nordic Institute of Asian Studies – Activities on India 

 Jørgen Delman, Director of NIAS 

11.30 – 12.15 Visit to the Libraries of ToRS, Asian Department and NIAS 

12.15 – 13.15  Lunch 

13.15 – 14.15 Research on India at ToRS – presentation of projects 

 Scholars from Institute of Cross-Cultural and Regional Studies 

14.15 – 14.30 The Indian Embassy in Denmark. The official donation of the books 

 P.S. Ray, Ambassador of India in Denmark 

14.30 Reception 

 


